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7th November 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers  
 
Re: Evergreen Friston House Visit  
 
As part of our Skills for Life programme at Warren Wood, your child has been selected to meet 
some of our local residents at Friston House Care Home. This is something both parties really 
benefit from. 
 
We will be walking to Friston House Care Home in the morning of Wednesday 22nd 
November. The children will leave Warren Wood at approximately 9.45am and we will return 
back at 11.30am.  
 
The children will always be accompanied by Warren Wood staff at all times. If you do not give 
consent for your child to leave the school grounds to participate in this event, please could you 
email me at office@warrenwood.medway.sch.uk by Friday 17th November at the very latest. 
 
If we do not receive an email from you, we will assume that your child has consent to leave the 
school grounds to participate in this visit. If you have any queries about this, then please do not 
hesitate to contact your child’s class teacher using the class email address.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 

C Doree  
 
Mrs Doree  
Skills for Life Primary Lead 
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